
 

October 2019 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

We recently invited you to complete our RSE (Relationships and Sex Education) Parental 

Consultation and would like to thank those who participated. 

 

The consultation included an option to visit school for a briefing, to review the policy and 

meet with staff. 

 

As a school community we are committed to working in a partnership with parents and all 

stakeholders within it and, as such, your feedback is invaluable. 

 

The views of the few that took time to respond will be considered within our scheme of work 

and whilst looking in detail at the content of lessons, creation of new topics and analysing 

where they will be best placed within our Scheme of Work. 

 

We are currently looking at establishing a series of parental ‘Drop-In’ sessions throughout the 

year to keep you abreast of the curriculum focus and what is happening at Firbeck. 

 

If there are any parents/carers or extended family members who either have links to or are 

professionals themselves within any of our topics, we would love to hear from you! 

 

A strength of our school is our ability to draw of the expertise within our community and for 

the pupils to hear from sources first hand. 

 

Kind Regards 

 

Mrs V Hayles 

Executive Headteacher 

Firbeck Academy 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


